
Welcome
Thank you for coming to this public engagement event
for the proposed Juniper Farm solar photovoltaic (PV)  
project. We hope you find our exhibition interesting and
informative.
 
Members of the Abei Energy team are here today and will
be delighted to speak to you about the project. Please
feel free to ask any questions. We are aiming to submit a
planning application by the Spring/Summer of 2025 but
before we do, it’s important to listen to the public’s views
on the proposal so that these can be considered within
the ongoing design process. Please take a moment to
complete the questionnaire and provide any comments.
Otherwise, please look at our web site, email or write to
us to share your feedback:

developmentuk@abeienergy.com

Please find the following information on our exhibition boards: 
Abei Energy 
Why this site 
Our proposal 
Construction traffic management
Biodiversity and landscape enhancements 
Outline development programme


